
 

 

 
RANDOLPH COUNTY PURCHASING OFFICE 

725 McDowell Road 

Asheboro, North Carolina 27205 

Tel:  (336) 318-6304 

Fax: (336) 636-7568 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
ADDENDUM 1 

 

Bid# 17-1101 

 

FOR 

 

UPGRADE TO RANDOLPH COUNTY  

COURTHOUSE VIDEO SURVEILLANCE SYSTEM 
 

At 

 

The Randolph County Courthouse 

176 East Salisbury Street 

Asheboro, NC  27203 

 

 

 

 

Issued on:  Tuesday, November 21st 2017 

 

Deadline:  Friday, December 1st, 2017, 11:00 AM EST  



Randolph County  Bid# 17-1101 
Due Date:  Friday, December 1st, 2017 @ 11:00 AM EST  Upgrade to Courthouse Video Surveillance System 
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1. In each IDF/ MDF rack, are we using the existing UPS or do you we need to supply one at 

each? 

a. You may use the existing UPS available.  If it is not sufficient for any additional 
equipment added, Randolph County will be responsible for upgrading the UPS. 

2. What type of cabling CAT5e or CAT6? 
a. CAT5e will be sufficient. 

3. Will we need to supply our own CAT5e Patch Panels? 

a. Yes, you will need to provide CAT5e patch panels that may be mounted in the 
provided racks.  They should be properly labeled as well. 

4. Are unmanaged switches appropriate? 
a. Yes, unmanaged switches will be accepted in the bid. 

5. Will the work need to be done outside regular business hours? 
a. No, however, scheduling around the court schedule will be required. 

 
 
 
 
Additional information: 
All work must meet local building codes and IEC standards. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


